

11 February 2014

D Lohr Fyi-request-1446-fed74c59@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lohr

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 9 February 2014 requesting information on remedies available to treatment providers.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 7 March 2014.

Please contact me on **Daniel.James@acc.co.nz** if you have any questions regarding this letter.

Yours sincerely

Daniel James

Advisor, Government Services